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MERAKI 2024 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

‘The only skill that is important in 
the 21st century is the skill of 
learning new skills. Everything else 
will become obsolete.’ – Peter 
Drucker  

We are extremely pleased to bring 
to you Meraki 2024 – an Exhibition 
of Scholastic and Co-scholastic 
subjects, celebrating the Joy of 
Learning. The exhibition will be put 
up by the students of Grades Pre 
Nur to XII, wherein they will be 
showcasing their projects prepared 
during the summer break and the 
hands-on learning activities 
conducted in the classes regularly.  

The exhibition will be open for 
parents from 9:30 am to 1:00 pm. 
Please find the e-invite enclosed. 



In line with the theme ‘The Art Forms of India,’ we encourage you to come dressed 
in ethnic attire. Surprise gifts await the best-dressed parent. 

To foster a love for reading in students, a book stall has been arranged in the school 
premises to facilitate the purchase of books at discounted prices for personal 
libraries.   

Please note the following details- 

• The school timings for students will be 8:30 am- 1:00 pm.  
• Buses will operate in the morning as usual. Students will be picked up by 

the parents in the afternoon only after 12:00 pm. 
• Walkers must the dropped in the morning at the usual school timings. 
• Students should be dressed in formal school uniform, unless specified 

otherwise by the class teacher. 
• Students’ attendance will be marked. 
• Breakfast and lunch will be provided to students in the school.  
• Parents must park their vehicles in the Bus Yard at School Gate number 3.  
• Food Stall will be put up in Sangt on the First Floor.  
• Book Stall and Shopping Stalls will be put up in the Porch area. 

You are requested to ensure that your ward attends school and enthusiastically 
participates in the exhibition on Saturday, 27th July 2024.  

 

Warm regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 


